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Prime Contractor: American Bridge/Fluor Enterprises, a JV Report No: DPJ-000385
Contractor: Zhenhua Port Machinery Company, Ltd (ZPMC), Changxing Island Dated: 30-Oct-2007
Location: Changxing Island, Shanghai, China

Submittals(New / Total): CWR's:  / HSR's:  /  NCR's:  /  

Item Title Detail

1 Meetings attended The weekly Fabrication Update Conference Call was conducted at 09:00 

today.  CCO 41 and ABF Letter 320 were discussed.  Pier 7 asked if Team 

China could inquire ABF/ZPMC about the impacts of the CCO to 

fabrication schedule.

2 Meetings attended At 09:45 I met with Gang Jiao and Stanley Ku to discuss an RFI and field 

changes to shop drawings.  An internal RFI from ZPMC to ABF 

(RFI-ZPM-000348R00) regarding information to be provided in MTRs was 

agreed upon.  An RFI will not be submitted to CT for that issue.

ABF transmittals (TL-07-0534 and TL-07-0533) regarding field changes to 

shop drawings were discussed.  The changes to weld details for the OBG 

bottom panels were approved.  ABF stated that revised drawings will be 

submitted to incorporate notes and field changes.

3 Meetings attended The daily meeting was conducted at 13:00.  CT asked about CCO 41 and 

ABF Letter 320, which states that there may be delays to fabrication 

because of changes to shop drawings affected by the CCO.  CT offered a 

way to hasten the shop drawing revision process if it would minimize the 

delays.  ABF and ZPMC did not seem to be aware of the issue and stated 

that they would research it further.  CT stated that we are willing to assist in 

minimizing the negative impacts of the CCO.

ZPMC stated that they are resuming 24-hour operations on Friday, 

02-Nov-07.

A meeting between CT, ABF and ZPMC to discuss the closed rib UT 

procedure will be held tomorrow.  CT offered to provide assistance in 

completing development of the procedure.
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